Shuler,Dana

From: Shane Taggart [staggart@reeve-assoc.com]

Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 12:59 PM

To: Shuler,Dana

Cc: Jason Hamblin

Subject: Mallard Springs.

Attachments: Mallardimp-Sheet13.pdf; Mallardimp-Sheet12.pdf; Mallardimp-Sheet11.pdf; Mallardimp-
Sheet10.pdf; Mallardimp-Sheet2.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 2:00 PM

Flag Status: Flagged

Dana,

The attached plans have addressed the following:
1. The sewer easement has been shown on the plans (Sheets 10-12)
Sheet 2 has been included to show the details removed.
Sheets 10-12 have been updated to included the redlines you provided with this review.
The canal crossing has been shown.
The SWPPP has been provided.
The canal notes have been updated per our conversations with the canal company. No fencing will be required.

oukwn

Please if you have any questions, feel free to contact me directly. Thank you for your help.

Thanks,

Shane Taggart

Project Engineer
staggart@reeve-assoc.com

Office 801.621.3100 * Fax 801.621.2666
Cell 801.698.0795

REEVE

€ Associates, Inc.
Planning « Civil « Structural « Landscape ¢ Survey
Solutions You Can Build On ™

inl\Y,



